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Re: Aloha Utilities, Inc.; PSC Docket No. 010503-WU
Qur File No. 26038.35

Dear Marshéll:
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| received your letter dated November 13, 2002 in the above-referenced matter late on

the afternoon of the 14™. 1 forwarded it onto my client that afternoon and it was in his hands

by 4:30. Your letter requests submission of a report by Mondae{,_ November 18, 2002. Mr.

atford had a Iong—s_cheduled absence from the office today (Friday, November 15, 2002)

and is planning to be in Tallahassee on MondaP/, November 18, 2002 for a meeting with you

and other members of the Commission staff, and to be at the agenda conference on
Tuesday, November 19, 2002.

Since Mr. Watford is the person who would be resgon_sible for o_vefseeinﬂ. and
prep_ann%the status report which you have requested, it is a physical impossibility for him to
provide the information you have requested in two working days as gour letter su %ested.
After Mr. Watford returns to his office on Wednesday, November 20, 2002, we should be able
to provide you with a response to your letter, including a detajled outline of the progress made
toward implementing the programs which you discuss, by either Friday, November 22, 2002
or Monday, November 25, 2002.

I trust that this slight delay does not present ang Frob[ems._ However, the requested

reporting was not anticipated and the short turnaround time is logistically impossible, given

the other commitments of the Utility personnel and their representatives. We will gladly

mowde you with the information requested as quickly as we can, and hopefully no later than
onday, November 25, 2002.

If you have any guestions in this regard, please let me know.
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